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The meeting came to order at 10:00 am with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

New Members and Guests – We welcomed one new member and welcomed Karen back!   

Health and Welfare – Nothing new.  

Dealership – Brian attended the meeting and talked about HOG 365. The service department 

can help with mileage if needed. Please have your mileage into PHD by December 31st.  Your 

mileage will count for the overall patch, and we also do mileage awards at the Annual Dinner. 

He introduced Brad ‘Honeybun’ Evans as our dealership liason. He talked about the holiday 

schedule, and told us that the HOG shopping day will be after the December meeting. We are 

still looking for gift wrappers – this is a fundraiser for our club; a sign-up sheet went around the 

room.  PHD will provide the wrapping paper and tape.  

Treasurer’s Report – Joanne Piston told us that our bottom line is much better than it was last 

year at this time.  We have approximately $2860 in the bank, a lot of which will go towards the 

Annual Dinner.   

Membership – Mike Piston told us that we have 118 members for the year so far.  Please 

renew your yearly memberships!  If your membership is in by the December meeting your 

name will be put in a drawing for a free membership. Please sign in at each meeting and add 

your beginning and end of year mileage if you haven’t already done so. If you would rather 

email him your mileage, that’s fine.  

Head Road Captain/Safety – John talked about his article in the newsletter. He also offered to 

take monetary donations to purchase PHD clearance and sale items to give to the vets at the 

hospital for the holidays. 

Activities – Anne Marie talked about our annual dinner, which will be Saturday, January 19
th

 at 

Justin’s Tuscan Grill.  This dinner is our January meeting.  She went over the menu.  It will be 

$25 for members and $40 for non-members.  She also talked to Anna about having a paint night 

as a winter activity, preferably at PHD.  

Ladies of Harley – Terry Lynn reminded us to please remember the vets…Christmas is coming 
and they always need sundries (preferably hotel size but will take anything).  They are also 

collecting games and cards.    

Community Service – Karen talked about the Red Kettle bell ringing at PHD and passed around 

a sign-up sheet.  She gave dates for both bell ringing and wrapping, which she will also post on 



our Facebook page.  We are still participating in the canned food drive.  They prefer canned 

foods but will take glass containers if necessary. 

Editor – Christine mentioned that if anyone has anything to add to the newsletter, let her 

know! 

Photographer – Honeybun offered to take over this position! If you have any pictures, please 

send them to Kevin or Jason via email.   

Webmaster – Jason wasn’t at the meeting, but wanted to let us know that we can email him 

with any questions regarding the Google calendar.  There is also a link on the website for text 

alerts and ride cancellations. 

Assistant Director – Steve is stepping down and thanked the club.  This is now an open 

position- if you are interested, please see Kevin. 

Historian – Mike wasn’t at the meeting, but is going to try to make everything digital. 

Old Business – None   

New Business – The question was asked whether or not we should do a raffle during the gift 

wrapping.  This would make money for the club; people could buy a ticket and the winner 

would receive a PHD gift card, a wreath made by Joanne and maybe little things people have 

acquired from HD.   

T-Shirt Bingo – Arizona was chosen with one winner.  The winner took home $20!  

Pig Pot – Total was $110.00. One lucky winner took home $55.00. 

Motion to adjourn was made at 10:51. 

 

 


